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 Project Statistics 
Of New Facility 

Embassies of  Christ Ministries, 
Gary, Indiana 

   The Embassies of Christ Ministries new facility was designed from the pastor’s vision of a fa-
cility that resembled a car dealership building that he had seen. The architects at Myler the 
Church Building People listened to his vision and began to put it into a design. Through this 
process the pastor was able to watch his vision emerge into a place where his congregation 
could gather together in worship and fellowship. 
 
   The 52,221 square foot facility is a new and exciting tool for the ministry located in Gary, 
Indiana. As you step into the beautiful foyer with it’s many glass windows you can’t help but 
enjoy a lift of spirit. Those windows allow the natural lighting to brighten this gathering area 
where you can also grab a cup of coffee at the coffee station. The 1,400 seat sanctuary lends it-
self to their Contemporary Worship style with theatre seating and lighting around the stage. 
 
   A commercial kitchen allows an ease in food preparation for those events where the members 
gather around the table to break bread. The full size gym is also available for helping to keep 
members in shape physically as well as spiritually.  
 
   When it comes to weightier aspects of ministry the pastors offices and conference room pro-
vide an atmosphere with ample space for meetings involving several individuals or one on one 
discussions.     
 
   While this $8,299,000.00 facility provides many features which are typical in such a building, 
this one has a unique feature to it as well. There are also two single car garages in the middle of 
the facility which allows for a private entrance for both the pastor and his first lady. 
 
   Embassies of Christ Ministries began the design process with a designer at Myler the Church 
Building People in October of 2003. Actual construction on the project began in ………….and 
the church was able to hold their Dedication Service on May 20, 2007.   
 
 


